
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SDCT GMM MEETING MINUTES 
August 18, 2022 

 
Present:  Phil Borkowski, Donna Robison, Dick Holdeman, Ron Snodgrass, Paul Mayfield and Jim Garbarino 
 
Absent:  Sandy Borkowski, Kate Trainor and Brad Vanasek 
 
President:  Phil Borkowski 

• The meeting was called to order at 6:43 p.m. Members were welcomed. 

• Has withdrawn from the 2023 ballot for President. 

• August birthday list was read. 
 
Secretary:  Kate Trainor 

• Absent - Donna Robison reporting. 

• Quorum has been met. 
 
Treasurer:   Donna Robison 

• Door Prizes described. There are fewer and better quality of prizes. 

• Bank statement has been reconciled. 

• Checkbook general fund and charity balances provided. 

• No outstanding bills. 

• Survey Monkey has been purchased. 
 
Activities Director:  Dick Holdeman 

• Holiday Party 

• Saturday, December 10, 2022, at Saddlebrooke HOA 2 Ballroom. 

• Have four volunteers to help during the party. 

• Have one volunteer to solicit restaurants for donations. Need additional volunteers. 

• Continuing to accept additional donations from members for gift baskets/gift cards for party raffle. 

• Circulated two printed letters regarding the party. 

• Twenty members attended tonight’s dinner cruise at Cheesecake Factory. 

• The High Country Trip had 6 C8 and 1 C7 in attendance. 
 
Vice President:  Brad Vanasek 

• Absent - Phil reporting 

• Current Ballot for 2023 Election 

• President - open 

• Vice President - Paul Mayfield 

• Treasurer - Ron Aeschliman 

• Secretary - Vicki Knighton 

• Activities Director - Richard Holdeman 

• Communications Director - Ron Snodgrass 

• Membership Director - Sandy Borkowski 

• NCM Ambassador - Bill Ogborn 



 

 

• NCCC Governor - Wesley Wiggins 

• Officer at Large - to be appointed by incoming President  
 
Officer at Large:  Paul Mayfield 

• Survey Monkey is a website that is used for customizing surveys and polls. The website is multi platform 
friendly. It is a very easy website to use. 

• The first use of Survey Monkey will be polling members of their preference for cruise restaurants. 
 
Communications Director:  Ron Snodgrass 

• The calendar and website are up to date. 
 
Membership Director:   Sandy Borkowski 

• Absent - Phil reporting. 

• There are 132 active members. 

• Membership renewal letters will be emailed on September 5th. The reminder letter will be emailed early 
October. 

• All membership renewals are due by November 1st. After that, there will be a late fee. 

• Oktoberfest is on October 22nd for membership appreciation. All food will be supplied.  Menu:  bratwurst, 
potato salad, sauerkraut, red cabbage, baked beans, salad, desert and soft drinks & water.  Please RSVP. 
BYOB is allowed. 

 
NCCC Governor:  Jim Garbarino 

• There are two Roadrunner Region director positions open; volunteers are needed. 

• The Roadrunner Region will be giving $1,000 to charity . 

• Kathy Preble will be the new Regional Membership Director for 2023. 
 
 
New Business:  

• Future Club event idea:  Overnight trip to Verde Valley for a train ride and dinner. 

• Caravanning suggestion: Use walkie-talkies and share participants cell numbers to aid in communication. 
 
Old Business:  
Detailed information about the following upcoming events can be found on the calendar within the Club’s website. 

• The Pima Community College Automotive Center event is on September 1st. An email has been sent with 
event details. 

• Wounded Warrior Project Sedona Event starts on September 9th. Club Corvettes will be the vanguard to 
drive Wounded Warriors from the Marriott to Seven Canyons Restaurant for a photo shoot to be published 
nationally. 

• Prescott Corvette Show on September 24th - There are two planned caravans. Informative emails have 
been sent.  

• TCC has invited SDCT to a picnic on Saturday, October 8th at Reid Park. Cost is $25 per person. 

• Tucson Classics  Car Show on October 15th - will stage together prior to show.  

• Cops & Rodders Car Show on November 5th - will stage together prior to show.  

• Kartchner Caverns Event on November 12th - There is room for more attendees. Dick is collecting payment 
for the entry fee, which is due by October 12th. 

 
50/50 Raffle:  $110 has been collected and the winnings were donated to Club’s charity account. 
 
Door Prize Raffle:  4 prizes. 
 
Respectfully submitted,            
Donna Robison, Secretary pro tem 
for Kate Trainor                 
Adjourned at 7:31 p.m.  
                    

30 SDCT members present 



 

 

Quorum met 


